
Cub  Scout  Leader  Basic
Training
Join us for the official “position-specific” training for all
Cub Scout positions! If you haven’t taken the online training
at  my.scouting.org  yet,  join  our  webinar  version  instead.
We’ll try to include a lot of the interactivity that we get
when we do this training in person, including the chance to
meet  and  share  ideas  with  fellow  leaders.  The  national
curriculum covers almost 4 hours, so we’ve split it into two
evenings. After you complete both parts, you’ll be considered
trained for your position and entitled to wear the “Trained”
patch.

Part 1 includes aims and methods, pack and den structure,
advancement, and other basics of the Cub Scouting program.

Part 2 will be offered twice.  This is the second half of the
training we’re starting on May 17. In Part 2, we’ll split into
breakout sessions with more detailed topics for each position
(Den  Leader,  Cubmaster,  Pack  Committee).  We’ll  also  come
together to talk about ways to build stronger dens and packs
with active programming and family involvement.

We’re offering Part 2 twice to make sure to provide an extra
opportunity for anyone who can’t make it on May 24. Also, if
you want to get trained for more than one position, you can
attend on both May 24 and May 31 and join a different breakout
group each time.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/legacyevent/cub-scout-leader-basic-training/2020-05-17/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/legacyevent/cub-scout-leader-basic-training/2020-05-17/
https://my.scouting.org

